
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: • Greg Boans <gboans@jdmii.com> • 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2013 2:13 PM 
To: . Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: FW: War Horse 1H & 2H 

Mike please with draw these C-144's i am sorry that we waisted your time and effort. 

Thanks Greg Boans 

From: Randall Hicks [mailto:r(arthicksconsult.com1 
Sent: Thursday, April 18, 2013 1:58 PM 
To: Greg Boans 
Subject: War Horse 1H & 2H . 

Greg - if you cut/paste then send this message, we can move forward with Mike Bratcher. Thanks ' 

Mike - Murchison withdraws the C-144 applications for the wells listed below. We intend to re-submit 
the applications under a new Pit Rule, assuming the new Rule is in effect by May/June. If our drilling 
schedule necessitates a submission prior to the effective date of the new Rule, we hope that you can 
move expeditiously to review/approve the application. In anticipation of a change in the drilling 
schedule, we are submitting a new pit design for War Horse lH.to BLM to make certain that the BLM 
COAs are consistent with our new pit design. Thanks for your work. 

! Date Submitted j 

• Well Name : or Transmitted Request 

Polar BearSH (re-submit) 9/4/2012 Withdraw 

I High Mitro 4H 9,7/2012 • Withdraw 

Grizzly Bear 3H \ 9/7/2012 Withdraw 

i Puma 5H 9.13(2012 Withdraw 

I Ogden 6 \ 10/4/2012 Withdraw 

• ' Ringer 6 j 7/17/2012 Withdraw 

.'War horse 1H iC/16,'2Ci2 W thdraw 
War rsorse 3H iC'19 '20x2 W thdraw 

Randall Hicks 
RT Hicks Consultants 
Office: 505-266-5004 
Cell: 505-238-9515 

l 


